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31 October 2024 

2024 Investor Day 
  

AUCKLAND, 31 October 2024: NZME Limited (NZX: NZM, ASX: NZM) has today confirmed it will 

not be holding an Investor Day in 2024.   

 

The primary purpose in the past has been to communicate the company’s strategic priorities and 

targets of its three-year strategy.   

 

At its 2023 Investor Day, NZME released its revised three-year strategy setting strategic targets for 

2026.  The company most recently updated shareholders on progress as part of its Half Year Results 

announcement in August. 

 

NZME is also delighted to share it has been named as a finalist in the Best Growth Strategy category 

for the 2024 Deloitte Top 200 Awards. Two of NZME’s team members have also been named as 

finalists with Chief Financial Officer David Mackrell a finalist for CFO of the Year and Kathryn Luxton, 

GM Digital and Marketing at OneRoof, a finalist for Young Executive of the Year.  

  

The next formal shareholder update will be NZME’s 2024 Annual Results announcement in February 

2025. 

 

ENDS 

 

Authorised by Michael Boggs, Chief Executive Officer. 
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